Suggestions for C.PP.S. Service Hours

Dennis Chriszt, C.PP.S.
As part of our celebration of the 200th anniversary of the Missionaries of the Precious Blood, we’re inviting members, Companions, Amici and friends of the community to do service projects in the tradition of St. Gaspar del Bufalo. We hope to reach and surpass our goal of 1,000 hours during this jubilee year.

Consider the life of St. Gaspar del Bufalo, our founder:

•
St. Gaspar was active at Santa Galla in Rome, visiting and ministering the sick there.

•
St. Gaspar was active among the poor who came to Rome to sell their produce and wares.

•
St. Gaspar was active among those who had been in trouble with the law and needed to put their lives back together.

•
St. Gaspar spent four years in exile and prison.

These ministries may inspire you to visit the sick in nursing homes, hospitals, their own homes, or in the infirmary at 

St. Charles Center.

These ministries may inspire you to reach out to the poor and to immigrants.

These ministries may inspire you to support the Precious Blood Ministry of Reconciliation or other ministries that reach out to those who have been in trouble with the law and help them change their lives for the better.

These ministries may inspire you to support or engage in some form of prison ministry, maybe even something as simple as providing homemade cookies to those who are in prison now.

You might want to volunteer to as a driver for seniors in your community, or at St. Charles Center.

You might spend some time volunteering at a soup kitchen or food pantry, with organization like Habitat for Humanity, or tutoring children having trouble in school.

You could offer some time and energy to support the ministries at the Sorrowful Mother Shrine or the Shrine of the Holy Relics.

If you already are involved in some ministry you want to dedicate to the memory of St. Gaspar and our 200th anniversary, that’s okay, too. The priests at St. Charles Center are counting the hours they spend serving the parishes in the area.

Please contact Cindy 

Sipes at the provincial office (prodirsec@cpps-precious  blood.org) and let her know what you’re doing this year to be of service to others in honor of our bicentennial. 

As you send in your information, please include a few lines describing your project or activity. If you can send a photo as well, that would be great!

We’re beginning to track the hours and will share news about the various service project in upcoming issues of  the C.PP.S. Cincinnati Newsletter and on the Precious Blood spirituality website (preciousblood

spirituality.org) throughout this bicentennial year.

starting to track, please include a few lines describing the service hours, and if you can include a photo that would be great.

